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DRUG SEMINAR 

A two-day program 
for parents, teach :*s 

and students entitled. 
"Drugs, Children and 

Education,” will be of- 
fered Jan. 17 and 18 at 

William E. Orr Jr. High. 
School, 1562 E. Katie 
Drive. 

The seminar, featur- 

ing speakers from the 

police department, the 
District Attorney’s of- 
fice and the local med- 

ical profession is 

sponsored by the Student 
Council for Exceptional 
Children at the Univer- 
sity of Nevada, Las 

Vegas. 
Complete details on 

obtaining credit on at- 

tending the seminar and 
information concerning 
registration maybe 
obtained from the De- 

partment of Special 
Education at UNLV. 

TAX COURSE 
Are you ready for tax 

time? 
The university of 

Nevada, Las Vegas, is 
holding a seminar Jan. 
28 through Feb. 25 to 

help the individual, the 
small businessman and 
the professional person 
in the preparation of in- 
come tax returns. 

This non-credit cour- 

se, offered by the Con- 
tinuing Education 
Division, is co-spon- 
sored by the department 
of accounting and the 
College of Business and 
Economics. 

The class will consist 
of 18 hours of instruc- 
tion in recent develop- 
ments in federal taxa- 

tion and tax laws. It will 
meet from 7:30 to 9:30 
p.m. on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays on the 
campus. 

The instructor, Ted 
McKelvey, has been an 

IRS agent since 1961. He 
holds a Bachelor of Sc- 
ience degree from the 
University of Wyoming. 

For more details, get 
in touch with the Divi- 
sion of Continuing Edu- 
cation. 

Crime Trip 

by Dennis Cobb (Rancho 
H S ) 

With the date set for 

mid-January, theD.A.Y. 
C.C. and Youth Affairs 
are planning a joint trip 
to Los Angeles. This 

trip will be an idea gath- 
ering expidition in the 
area of crime preven- 
tion, particularly in re- 

lation to vandalism. 
Approximately eight 

students will make the 
trip. This group will be 

equally representative 
of the Youth Affairs Of- 
fice and D.A.Y.C.C 

In the mid-sixties, 
the City of Los Angeles 
successfully started a 

crime prevention pro- 
gram that focused on 

vandalism. Through the 
incorporation of this 
“See it-Report it” pro- 
gram, vandalism in Los 

Angeles was crippled to 

the point of being a skel- 
eton of its former scale. 

The trip to Los Angel- 
es will hopefully enable 
the City of Las Vegas to 

put a damper on its own 

problem of vandalism. 
Many thousands of dol- 
lars worth of public and 

private damage is 
incurred yearly by the 
residents of the Las 

Vegas M etr opoli tan 

area. This “See it Re- 

port it” program is 

being considered for ap- 
plication here and this 

trip will give us details 
on how it’s done. 

USDA Increases Payments 
For School Food Programs 

An additional 77 pro- 
ject areas in 30 states 

have been selected to 

take part in the Special 
Supplemental Food Pro- 

gram for Women, in- 
fants, and children 
(WIC), the U.S. Depart- 
m e n t of Agriculture 
announced. 

Approximately 156,- 
800 women, infants and 
children are expected to 

participate in the77 
projects. The program 
in the 77 areas is ex- 

pected to cost the De- 

partment about $16.7 
million in food, admin- 
istrative, and clinic 
expenses. About 27 of 
these newly r selected 
projects are in areas 

which previously opera- 
ted a Supplemental Food 

Program — another 
form of food distribution 
program for especially 
vulnerable groups. 

With the announce- 

ment, 48 states, Puerto 

Rico, and the Virgin Is- 
lands have been selected 
to take part in the pilot 
program. The combined 
caseload is about 640,- 
000. 

The WIC program is 

administered by USD A’s 
Food and Nutrition Ser- 
vice (FNS),through co- 

operating State agen- 
cies. The program pro- 
vides cash grants to 

make available supple- 
mental foods to pregnant 
and lactating women, 
and infants and children 
up to four years of age. 
The system of delivery 
may include the distri- 
bution of supplemental 
foods at health clinics, 
issuance of foodvou- 
c h e r s redeemable at 

retail stores, or any 
other approved method 
which a cooperating 
State health agency may 
select. 

Pregnant and lactat- 

ing women, infants and 

children are eligible for 
the program if they (1) 
live in an approved 
project area, (2) are 

eligible for medical tr- 
estment at free or 

reduced cost from a 

local agency serving the 
project area in which 
they live, and (3) are 

determined by compet- 
ent professionals on the 
staff of the local agency 
to be in need of supple- 
mental foods. 

The names and loca- 
tions of the project 
areas in Nevada are: 

Economic Opportun- 
ity Board of Washoe 
County, Reno; State of 
Nevada Department of 
Health-Mineral County; 
State of Nevada Depart 
ment of Health-Lyon 
County; State of Nevada 
Department of Health- 
White Pines County, 
Ely. 

villa capri 
1801 No. 1 St 

Move in after 23rs-Free Rent until 1st 

1 Bedroom $100 per mo. 

2 Bedroom $115 per mo. 

Stove, refrig, 
carpet, drapes 
furnished 
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Geore hkCtne 648-2151 

Antibiotics Ineffective For Common Cold 
Physicians report 

that patients sometimes 
insist on a “shut or a 

prescription for an anti- 
biotic to “cure” their 
colds. Neither is likely 
to help a cold or cold 
symptoms. 

‘•Different germs 
cause different diseas- 
es,” a group of physi- 
cians writes in an 

article in Patient Care 

magazine, a publication 
for physicians. Antibio- 
tics attack diseases 
caused by bacteria. 
However, the common 

cold is caused by vir- 

uses, and so far no cure 

has been found. 
The p h y s i c i a n-au- 

thors give several 
reasons for not taking 
antibiotics when they 
aren’t warranted: 

— Antibiotics don t 

know the difference he- 
tween harmful and 

helpful bacteria that 
commonly exist in the 

body. They kill them all 

permitting other ill- 
nesses or side effects to 

occur. 
-- Bacteria becomes 

resistant to antibiotics 
after they have been 

exposed to them long e- 

nough. As a result, 
when you are really sick 
with a bacterial infec- 
tion, the antibiotic may 
no longer be effective. 

— Antibiotics some 

times cause allergic or 

toxic reactions which 
may be harmful or even 

dangerous. 
— Antibiotic therapy 

is expensive. Spending 

$10 to ior a touisc 

of medication that is 

useless against the 

common cold si mply 
doesn’t make sense. 

The doctors advise 

cold-sufferers tc take 

aspirin, plenty of fluids 
and rest. Patients with 

large amounts of nasal 

discharge can relieve 
their discomfort by us- 

ing a 0.5 percent pheny- 
lephrine HC1 (Neo-Syn- 
ephrine HC1 Intranasal) 
for up to three days, the 
doctors report. 

Other diseases with 
symptoms similar to 

those of the cold may be 
caused by bacteria, and 
thus treatable by anti- 
biotics. Such a diagnosis 
can be made by a physi- 
cian, however, after a 

thorough examination. 

Bob Duckett 

ONE CALL PROVIDES 
EVERY NEEDFUL SERVICE- 
MORTUARY. LOCAL OR OUT 
OF STATE, 
MAUSOLEUM, 
CEMETERY, CREMATION, 
MONUMENTS. 
A PERSONALIZED 
FAMILY SERVICE 

BUNKERS 
EDEN 
VALE 

O. L. Jefferson 

926 las vcgas blvd. 
NORTH 

Call 385-1441, 648-2524 or 385-1604 

PANTS AND THINGS 

for HER, Inc. 

73 5-5911 

The latest fashiens In HATS 

and CLOTHING ta fit 
Janiers G Misses 

ep te size 1* 

PANTS SUITS by I’Teotlque 
A ethers $27-$45 

PANTS in tlie latest shades 

$13.9$ -16.98 

SWEATERS A BLOUSES $9 -$IS 

-alto a good salactlon off Jackots JV Coat* 

(Village Square in Commercial Center)* 
953 E. Sahara Ave., E-33 


